
 

 
 
 
 
24th September, 2020 
 

Early Closure – Friday 25th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
  
We have taken the decision to close school early tomorrow, Friday 25th 
September. We will stagger the finish times for each year group to keep everyone 
as safe as possible in order to maintain social distancing on site. Children will have 
their lunch before they leave: if they normally bring a packed lunch, please send 
them with this as normal. 
 
We have decided to do this as a safety precaution so we can do a deep clean of 
the school building following the recent confirmed cases of Covid-19 within our 
school community. 
 
Please see year groups finish times for tomorrow below: 
 
Reception – 11.45am 
Year 1 – 12pm 
Year 2 – 12.15pm 
Year 3 – 12,45pm 
Year 4 – 12.45pm 
Year 5 – 1pm 
Year 6 – 12.30pm 
 
I would like to apologise for the short notice and inconvenience this may cause, 
however, the safety of our community is our main priority. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Lloyd Mason-Edwards 
 

Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards 

Headteacher 

 



 

   


